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HB 3501 will again allow camping on our streets without a real plan to provide the 

services these people need. This is a kick the can down the road bill that does not 

think through the implications of it's mandates. We cannot continue to decriminalize 

activities because we do not have the surfaces to support Oregon voters and 

citizens. This bill will do the opposite it is intended to do which is to humanize people. 

They will be treated like wild animals without the support they need.  


